
 

 

 

 

 

20 January 2023 

 

Per Email: outreach@animallawreform.org 

CC:  contact@animallawreform.org  

 

 

 

To: ANIMAL LAW REFORM SOUTH AFRICA    

 

Dear  

CORPORATE ACCOUNTABILITY PROJECT - REQUEST FOR ACCESS TO INFORMATION 

With reference to your letter dated 21 November 2022, find attached Annexure A (Form 3): Outcome of 

Request, together with Annexure B and accompanying records.  

Your request finds application in Bidvest Catering Services and Bidvest Premier Lounges, on whose behalf we 

respond. 

We respect the time and intentions of ALRSA in this project and trust the information provided assists ALRSA 

in its goals of promoting poultry welfare in South Africa. Having this limited exposure to the poultry industry 

in the Services South Africa Division, we assure you of the Group’s commitment to conducting business in a 

responsible and accountable manner.  

Kindly view the Code of Ethical Purchasing which is available for download on the Group website. 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to make contact. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Group Information Officer 




